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Appointment of the Contact Person 
for the Protection of Minors and Vulnerable Persons 

 
On 25 September 2023, 

Father Yoseph Putra Dwi Darma WATUN, SMM, 

Superior General of the Company of Mary (Montfort Missionaries), 
with the consent of his Council 

has appointed 
 
 

 
 

Father Luigi GRITTI, SMM 

as the Contact Person for the Protection of minors and vulnerable persons 

of the Congregation.  
 

His mandate is effective starting from the 1st December 2023. 


